
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear 
 

Empty Bowls started in Michigan by two teachers in the 1990’s.  Nine years ago it 
was brought to the Robbinsdale Area Schools community in support of PRISM and 
NEAR food shelves.  Last year, the event and associated programs: 
 

• Raised almost $20,000 

• Had nearly 1,200 attendees 

• Engaged almost 200 volunteers 

• Was supported by more than 60 donors 
 

This year’s event will be held on Tuesday, March 17, 2020 at Robbinsdale Cooper 
High School.  Our goal is to raise $25,000 to support the local food shelves, PRISM 
and NEAR.  Our financial sponsorship levels are:  
 

➢ Bronze - $300 
➢ Silver - $600 
➢ Gold - $1000 
➢ Platinum - $1,500 

 

All sponsors will be recognized on our website, Facebook page, in our literature, 
email blasts and in event signage.   
 

Consider becoming a sponsor by making a donation to Empty Bowls 2020.  Financial 
donations are extremely critical, however, all donations are appreciated and 
accepted.  A pledge sheet is attached for your convenience or please visit our website 
at www.emptybowlsrobbinsdale.org for more information. 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 
Aviva Hillenbrand   Sharon Garber  Sharon Pleimling 
Program Director,   Empty Bowls  Empty Bowls  
Community Enrichment   Volunteer Co-Chair Volunteer Co-Chair 
   and Engagement 
Aviva_Hillenbrand@rdale.org 
763-504-4905 
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